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June 3, 2009

Via ETES

Marlene H. Dortch, Secretary

Federal Communications Commission
445 Twelfth Street, S.W.

Washington, D.C. 20554

Attention: Wireline Competition Bureau

Re: Minnesota Independent Equal Access Corporation
(FRN: 0004-32-3036)
Application No. 10
Tariff F.C.C. No. 1

Dear Secretary Dortch:

On May 29, 2009, Minnesota Independent Equal Access Corporation (“MIEAC”),
pursuant to Sections 61.151-153 of the Commission's Rules, 47 C.F.R. §§ 61.151-153
(2008), filed an application for special permission for a waiver of Section 61.74 of the
Commission's Rules, 47 C.F.R. §§ 61.74 (2008), to reference other documents in
MIEAC's access services tariff designated as FCC Tariff No. 1.

In consultation with the WCB Pricing and Policy Division staff, MIEAC respectfully
requests that the Commission not take any action on its application.

This letter is being filed electronically today via the Federal Communications
Commission’s Electronic Tariff Filing System (ETFS).

Any questions concerning this filing should be directed to the undersigned.

Respectfully submitted,

SJooret B~

Russell M. Blau
Counsel for
Minnesota Independent Equal Access Corporation

cc: (by E-Mail):
Chief, Pricing and Policy Division
Vienna Jordan
Scott Sawyer, Esq.
Mary Buley
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